Information Regarding ESEA Funding from OSSE

Two Rivers, like many schools in Washington, DC, receives federal Title | funding from the
Office of the State Superintendent for Education (OSSE). These funds help Two Rivers in
its important work to close the academic achievement gap and ensure that all students
receive a high-quality education. These funds are used, in part, to support targeted
instruction, tutoring, school administration, our work with EL Education, and interpretation
services for families. As a parent/guardian whose child attends a school receiving Title |
funding, you have the opportunity to contribute to the conversation about how these funds
impact education at Two Rivers. If you have any questions about how Title | funds are used
at Two Rivers or would like to have a conversation about this funding source, please email
Alex Mackey, Two Rivers' manager of foundations and grants, at amackey@tworiverspcs.org.

Announcements concerning how you can be involved in assessing last year's plan and
formulating this year's plan will be communicated in The Trib.

Schoolwide Plans
PreK 3 — 5th grade

6th grade — 8th grade

OSSE's ESEA complaint policy regarding Title I, II, 1l, and IV may be viewed here.


https://drive.google.com/file/d/10P1s4JtCX3EOZ3Lwx0C03MU45WeHScR4/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12ZFnu3NmJc50CZPgcMzHbgTQ2g08X0Lf/view
https://osse.dc.gov/sites/default/files/dc/sites/osse/publication/attachments/ESEA%20Complaints%20Policy%2007.09.20.pdf

